
Wednesday, 18 October de 2023

Seminar Civil Law
The first seminar of the Law Department was held at the
FDET on the 16th October, led by Mr. Enrique Peruga
Pérez, PhD candidate at the Department of Private Law of
the University of Barcelona. As a consequence of his
dissertation dedicated to the transmission of the
"delación", the professors were able to exchange their
points of view regarding the growing interdisciplinarity of
legal research.
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